Town of Summit

The Town Board met in special session June 23, 2025 at 6:00pm at the firehall. Town Board president Travis Benthin and Town board members Dale Bauer and Frank Redlin were present. Norma Arend Finance Officer also attended. About 30 residents were in attendance.

Benthin called the meeting to order at 6:00pm. This was an informational meeting regarding switching to Grant Roberts Rural Water in the future. The majority of attendees were in agreement with switching. An estimate of the proposed metered rates for 2027 time frame will be given at the July 7th meeting.

Norma Arend, Finance Officer, Town of Summit